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Dear Ella Fitzgerald Academy Families, 

Welcome back! We hope you and your family had a fun summer vacation. To our new families and students, WELCOME! We can’t wait to meet you all. Last year we had a successful year full of fun events and enrichment opportunities for all students. Thanks to your support and commitment to volunteer, the Ella Fitzgerald PTA was able to host successful monthly parent meetings, have a book fair, and raise funds doing bake sales. All this was possible thanks to you, the administration, teachers, and staff!! THANK YOU!

We are planning an even BETTER and BIGGER year, but we will need your support again. Please consider becoming a PTA member by completing the form and sending it back to your child’s teacher with the membership dues. Your membership dues are used towards supporting the Ella Fitzgerald Academy school community. 																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																																	 Office Use Only: 
Received by: _____________________________   Amount (cash/check): ____________   Membership Porcessed: ___________

Name _________________________________________      Phone_______________________________________


Email ____________________________________________________________________________


Child’s Name _________________________________________ Grade/Teacher____________________________


Child’s Name _________________________________________ Grade/Teacher____________________________
 

I’m a:       _____Parent         _____Teacher        _____Community Member       _____ Student

JOIN TODAY!
                             2023-2024 Memberships Dues: $10 Adult/$5 Student
Why Join Ella Fitzgerald Academy PTA? 

· Get Connected- There’s no better way to know what’s happening in your school.
· Speak Up- PTA can be a way for you to suggest change more effectively at your child’s school.
· Witness Improvement- By getting involved at your child’s school you’ll be part of the solution, helping make positive changes. Local PTAs play an important role by supporting building improvements through advocacy and play an important role in fundraising for curriculum based programs and social events.
· Be a Role Model- By becoming a PTA member, you’ll be demonstrating to your child the importance you place on education.


image1.png
ELLA FITZGERALD ACADEMY
ormerly Scholastic Academy for Academic Excellence

T





